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Where can I find more information about how the coronavirus is impacting 

PDX operations? 

flypdx.com/employees 
 

My PDX badge expires soon. Are there any Badging Office changes I should 

know about? 

PDX employees whose badge expires at the end of the month should call the 

Badging Office at 503.460.4500 or 800.547.8411 ext. 4500 to schedule a training 

appointment and have their badge renewed. Office hours remain unchanged – 

open from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. – but they are offering fewer computer-based training 

sessions in order to maintain social distancing. 
 

Unrelated to coronavirus, are there any other operational changes at the 

airport that I should be aware of? 

Yes, the Portland Airport station on the MAX Red Line is closing from March 29 to 

May 30 during PDX Next construction. During this time, there will be a free PDX 

shuttle bus running continuously between the Mt. Hood and Portland Airport 

stations. Please plan to leave about 10 extra minutes for your commute. 

 

Where can I share stories about PDX People who are going above and 

beyond as well as suggestions for keeping employees healthy and safe? 

Use the submission form on this page: flypdx.com/employees 

 

We love hearing and sharing stories about our incredible PDX People, especially 

during such challenging times. We’ll also share your suggestions with our PDX 

communications and operations leaders. 
 


